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CHAMELEON
CHRONICLES

THE LATEST EVENTS AND ANNOUNCEMENTS
FOR JORDAN VALLEY SCHOOL.

Upcoming Events
5th - Remote Learning Day for students 
5th - School Community Council @ 10am
12th - Fundraiser @ the district office, 9361 S. 300 E.
16th - PTA Board Meeting @ 3:30
17th - Picture Retakes
24th-26th Thanksgiving Recess

Dec. 1st - Spirit Productions Dance Company
Assembly
Dec. 20-31 - Winter recess

Inside the
November Issue:

-  Upcoming Events
- Classroom spotlight
- Positively PTA Corner
- School Community Council
- Chameleon of the Week
- Principal's Message

Ms. Jana Wright and her students are excited to be receiving
a new ceiling lift in their classroom. This will keep both
students and staff safe as they transition from their chairs to
the floor throughout the day for learning. There is a lot of
energy within their walls and it's contagious as they learn &
grow together!

Classroom Spotlight



Positively PTA Corner
Boutique Fundraiser
It's that time of year that we all look
forward to - our boutique! We are given
one opportunity to fundraise for the
PTA and our students each year. The
boutique has been a great success in
the past! We are hoping to help
patrons get some early holiday
shopping done by supporting our
community members and their
businesses. Join us on Friday, Nov. 12th
from 4pm-7pm at the district office
where 20 vendors will have their items
on display for purchase. A treat table
and silent auction will also be
available. All proceeds from the table
rentals and auction go to Jordan
Valley's PTA.

The leaves are changing colors, the air is getting cooler and
the jackets are coming out of the closet. I love the fall season
and am so excited for the opportunity we have to reflect and
give thanks for what we have. One of my blessings that I am
thankful for each day is our Jordan Valley community. Thank
you for your kindness and support. It is greatly appreciated!

"I can DISCOVER."

Chameleon of the 
Week Recap

Students were
recognized last month

for the skills they
discovered

throughout the school
day! Congrats again

to the following
students!

Aiden, Quinn, Emma,
Charlie, Zohair,

Daniel, Maren, Ethan,
Mackson, Corrin,

Emerson & Noah I.Message from the Principal


